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IMPORTANT DATES

FEBRUARY 5:
School! Site Council Meeting, 5§ p.m. in the Library

FEBRUARY 5:
PTC Meeting, 6:30 p.m. in the Library

FEBRUARY 10:
No Schooal (Lincoln's Birthday)

FEBRUARY 17:
No Schoot {Presidents Day)

FEBRUARY 20:
ELAC Meeting, 9:30 a.m. in the Library

FEBRUARY 24-28:
Quarter Crusades

FEBRUARY 25:
Whole Child Wellness Meeting,
8:30 a.m. in the Library

MARCH 17:
Spring Photo Day

NEXT ISSUE

EMAIL: FEB 10
DEADLINE: FEB 6

PAPER: MARCH 2
DEADLINE: FEB 27

PUBLISHED BY THE PARENTS OF
LEONARDO DA VINCI EK-8

ARE YOU SUBSCRIBED
TO OUR EMAIL NEWSLETTER?

VISIT BIT.LY/LDV-SUBSCRIBE
TO SIGN UP!
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INTEGRATED THEMATIC INSTRUCTION THROUGH ARTS & SCIENCES

MANDATORY ENROLLMENT MEETING FOR KINDERGARTEN
AND EARLY KINDERGARTEN SIBLINGS

Do you have a prospective early kindergarten or kindergarten student entering Leonardo da Vinci
School for 202020217 Parents of early kindergarten or kindergarten siblings, please plan to attend
a mandatory enrollment meeting on February 7 at 9:15 a.m. in the Library. Please come, complete
the district open enrollment form, and secure your 2020-2021 LdV enroliment spot. Thank youl

THE BOX TOPS PROGRAM - NOW SUBMIT RECEIPTS ONLINE!

The Box Tops 4 Education program is undergoing some huge changes! They are discontinuing the
clipped Box Tops program, and have instead created a new app that will scan receipts and track
Box Tops purchases. Please keep the important Box Tops funds coming to our school by
downloading the app and scanning your receipts, or by just dropping your receipts for Box Tops
qualifying purchases in the Box Tops basket in the front office. The grocery items will still have a
Box Tops logo on them, so they are still easy to find on store shelves. For more information on this
program, please visit boxtops4education.com.

YEE-HAW!SADDLE UP AND JOIN US AT SPRING FLING:
SATURDAY, APRIL 25, 6:30 P.M. AT PARK TERRACE

Grab your cowboy boots and practice your line dancing, because this year's Spring Fling is going to
be a barn burner! Saddle up and save the date for the most fun “parents’ night out” event of the year:
Spring Fling will be Saturday, April 25, from 6:30 - 10 p.m. at Park Terrace Swim & Tennis Club.

Spring Fling is a fun, adults-only event, and it's a great way to get to know other parents at LdV
while raising some money for the class funds and the PTC! This year's theme is "Boots, Chaps &
Cowboy Hats." Tickets will $35/person or $55/couple, and your ticket includes all kinds of good
stuff: Dinner, drinks {one drink ticket per guest is included with admission), and dancing. There will
also be a silent auction and a raffle. Tickets will be on sale soon!

Need Volunteer Hours?

If you're interested in eaming volunteer hours, sign up to help at Spring Fling. We need volunteers
to help sell tickets before and after school, as well as help on April 25 before, during and after the
event. Please contact Sarah Pye at sarah.e.pye@gmail.com if you're interested in volunteering.
Thanks for supporting our schoolt

AUTHOR DAY AT LDV: TUESDAY, MARCH 31

This year's Author Day will be held on Tuesday, March 31. We will have author Linda Joy Singleton
visiting that morning to talk to students about some of her books and the book-writing process. Linda
has written several great books for a wide range of ages — consider pre-ordering an autographed
copy, which will be delivered on Author Day. If you'd like to pre-order a signed bock, please use the
order form attached to this newsletter, and also check out Linda's website at lindajoysingleton.com.

EXTRA. EXTRA! WANT TO SUBMIT AN ITEM TO THE LDV NEWSLETTER?
PLEASE SEND YOUR NEWSLETTER ITEMS TO LDVNEWSITEMS®@GMAIL.COM. THANKS!



LDV SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL MEETING:
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 5

LdV's School Site Council is a volunteer committee comprised of teachers, parents, and adminis-
trators who monitor schoot academic progress and prepare an annual program and budget plan
for academically underperforming student groups. The recently-adopted School Site Council
mission statement reads:

“LdV fosters the Renaissance Child of the Arts and Sciences through Integrated Thematic
Instruction, and operates with a strong ethical commitment to supporting the academic, social,
and emotional progress of every child. The mission of the LdV School Site Council is to identify,
monitor, and support underperforming student groups ana, through public dialogue and allocation
of Local Control Funding Formula resources, improve the academic and social performance of
those targeted groups.”

This Wednesday, the SSC will meet to evaluate how LdV is meeting its current year goals,
consider the school budget for next school year, and discuss culturally responsive education
principles. The SSC meets on the first Wednesday of the month at 5 p.m. in the school library.
Parents are always invited to attend and share their thoughts on spending and academic
performance priorities. Questions or comments may be directed to any committee member. The
current SSC chair is Dave O'Toole, (916) 346-9045.

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE SONS OF DA VINCI DANCE:
FRIDAY, MARCH 20, 6-9 P.M.

Along time ago in a galaxy far, far away ... the annual Sons of da Vinci Dance returns to LdV!
Please join us on Friday, March 20, from 6-9 p.m. in the Auditorium for dancing, a raffle, games
and fun! Advance tickets are available for $20 per family (please see the flier attached to this
newsletler). Please contact Lesley Gower at gowerfamily3@gmail.com with questions. Thanks
for supporting our school!

HELP US OUT IN THE LEARNING GARDEN AT AN
UPCOMING WORK DAY!

Please join us for an upcoming Learning Garden work day! We'll be working in the Learning Garden
on the following Saturday mornings, from 8 am.— 12 p.m.:

* February 15
e March 21

e April 18

e May 16

e June6

Everyone is welcome to help out, and there's no need to bring equipment (but you can if you want!).
Donuts and coffee will be provided. Please park in the back of school on the black top outside the
entrance to the Learning Garden — the playground entrance will be open from the back parking lot.
Questions? Please contact Jen-meelhannon@yahoo.com or greg_richards@rocketmail.com .
Thanks for helping to support the Learning Garden!

JUDGES NEEDED FOR THE SCIENCE FAIR

Please donate some of your time to help the LdV Science Fair. Parent judges are needed and no
prior training is necessary. Judges needed to review 5th—7th grade science fair projects this
Friday, February 7, 2020 from 6-8:30 p.m. in the LdV Gym. We also need parents to review the
8th grade projects on Thursday, February 13, 2020 from 5-9 p.m. in the middle school
classrooms (dinner is provided). Please email Mike Ruger if you are available to help on either of
these dates at mike.ruger@gmail.com.

ATTENDANCE INFORMATION

If your student needs to miss school for any reason,
please email torresO@scusd.edu or call 395-4636
to report the absence, and follow these guidelines:

* Bring a Doctor's Note: If your child misses

schoal for a visit to the doctor or dentist, please
bring a school excuse note for their attendance.
It does make a difference on a student's
attendance report. The attendance code for a
doctor's visit is “M", which is unlimited, and
without the doctor's note it is an “A”. Students
get only ten “A" health absences for the year,
and after that a doctor’s note is required.

Leave a Reason: We are asking that you email
you child's absence report to
torresO@scusd.edu as early as possible (before
10 a.m.). Please use "attendance” in the
subject line and include the child's name,
teacher, room number and the date of iliness
and/or tardy, and the reason. The reason is very
important but does not need to be detailed; a
simple “she/he is sick today" will suffice. You
will receive a confirmation email. Many parents
report absences stating their child will be
absent, but do not state the reason, so please
remember to do so.

Risk of Infection: When your child has
chicken pox, a skin rash, lice or other
infectious health challenges, you need to
foliow up with the main office when your chiid
returns to campus. A doctor's note that the
child has been treated and is okay to be back
among other students after a rash or chicken
pox is required by SCUSD health services.

¢ Tardy Policy: Students who are more than 30

minutes tardy must be accompanied to the
main office by their parent or guardian to obtain
a tardy slip. All tardies over 30 minutes must
have an official doctor's note. Three tardies over
30 minutes without such documentation will
result in a truancy notice.



EVERYTHING YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT YEARBOOKS

Yearbook Dedication Pages
Surprise your student with a dedication page in the yearbook commemorating their years at LdV,
and/or create a memory page for your student and their friends!

Full page: $100 (W: 7.000 - H: 9.200}

Half page: $50 (W: 6.840 - H: 4.486)

Quarter page: $25 (W: 3.317- H: 4.479)
Space is limited, and it fills up fast! If you'd fike to purchase a dedication page, please contact
Marcelena Ahrendt at 916.798.5059 or marcelena.ahrendt@dmv.ca.gov to reserve your spot
immediately. Thank you!

Yearbook Ordering Information

There are two ways to order your yearbook: Online with a credit card directly through Lifetouch, or
via cash or check in the box in the Volunteer Office. Please DO NOT send checks directly to
Lifetouch for yearbook orders. They send them back to the school and sometimes checks get
misplaced and yearbooks don't get ordered. If you have already sent a check to Lifetouch,
please email Terrie Hammad at terrie_hammad@hotmail.com, to confirm whether she has

your check.

You can subrmit your order online at ybpay.lifetouch.com using ysarbook code 1131620. The price of
the yearbook is $32, and the deadline to order is April 24, 2020. After this date, the price will increase
to $35. If you would rather pay via cash or check (made out to LdV PTG, with “Yearbook® in the

memo field) please submit your order to the designated box in the volunteer office (Diane's old office).

Important Note: If you do not pre-order a book by April 24, you may not get a copy as there are
usually only a few left at the end of the year.

Event Photos Needed for the Yearbook
The yearbook committee is currently looking for additional photos for the following events:
» Candids from Funderland
» Mathematica
» Winter Faire
» 8th Grade Events
If you have any photos that you would like to share please emal Terrie at terie_harmmad@hotmail.com

or text (916) 804-3330.

Assistance Needed with Taking Club Photos for the Yearbook

Is anyone interested in assisting with taking club photos in the early morming? Some clubs/classes
that still need photos are Mathletes, Orchestra and Band since they are early morning sessions.
There may also be some clubs that meet at lunch time, so the committee could use assistance with
those as well. If you are able to assist, please contact Terrie at terrie_hammad@hotmail.com.

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LDV AMAZON FUNDRAISER

If you shop on Amazon, you can help raise money for our school! Please use this link when you
shop: http://amzn.to/1GOtKX (which is also available on our school website). We raised more
than $2,400 last year through this programl

When you use our link to shop on Amazon, LdV will receive at least 4% of what you spend.
Shopping through our link has NO other effect on your Amazon purchases. You can still use
Amazon Prime — this doesn't affect the cost of anything to you. We ask that if you would like to
support LdV, please use our link, NOT Amazon Smile. Thanks for your support!

WAYS TO DONATE

TO LDV

SHOPAROO

Look up Shoparoo on your smart phone, download
the app, answer some easy questions (you can
choose 1o be anonymous) then shop! Within two
weeks of your shopping at stores like Raley's, Target,
WalMart, or Trader Joe's, take a picture of your
receipt through the Shoparoo app and submit it. You
can cross out any purchases or credit information
you wish, It's that simple. Shoparoo then uses the
information to help retailers market their products. it
remains anonymous and LdV wins!

AMAZON

Go to our website: leonardodavincischool.org (or go
to http://amzn.to/1GOKX); click on the Amazon fink;
log in to your Amazon account just like you normally
would; complete your purchase. It's just that easy
and LdV will earn up to 8% on all of your Amazon
purchasesl|

BOX TOPS

Help the LdV PTC raise much-needed funds and
points for school-wide programs and events by
submitting Box Tops in a zip-top plastic bag or
envelope with your student’s classroom number.
Box Tops 4 Education can earn money for LdV in
three ways:

1. Shop and clip: Box Tops are found on General
Mills cereal, Hanes apparel, Ziploc food storage,
Avery office supplies, Hefty bags and more,

2. Shop online: Box Tops can be earned shopping
online at some of your favorite retallers.

3. Earn Bonus points: Visit boxtops4education.com
to find out how!

NUGGET SCRIP CARD

Truly the easiest and cheapest fundraiser at LdV ... it
costs you nothing to remember to use your Nugget
Scrip Card (registered to help LdV) when you shop at
Nugget. You get groceries and we get cash: it's a
win-winl

DONATE YOUR OLD CAR

Action Donation Services will take cars, boats or RVs
and turn them into money for the school and
possibly cash and a tax donation for you. Call
toll-free: (866) 244-8464, or visit
www.actiondonation.org for your no-obligation
evaluation of your donation.



UPDATES FROM THE PTC

FROM THE WHOLE CHILD WELLNESS COMMITTEE

Happy Valentine’s Day!

Can you make a smail change towards a healthier Valentine’s Day? How about a red fruit tasting
bar, making Valen-slime, or learning about the human heart? For more ideas, as well as
heart-healthy aclivities, check out our February Parties list in the Parent Resource officel

Children's Dental Health Month
In honor of Children's Dental Health Month, please review these tips for reducing your child's risk
of tooth decay:

¢ Sugary foods and drinks, if consumed, should be with meals. Saliva production increases
during meals and helps neutralize acid production and rinse food particles from the mouth

» Limit between meal snacks

o |f your kids chew gum, make it sugarless

* Monitor beverage consumption. Water and low-fat milk are the best choices.

* Help your children develop good brushing and flossing habits.

For more information, visit www.ada.org/en/public-programs/national-childrens-dental-health-month

FROM THE CULTURALLY INCLUSIVE EDUCATION
COMMITTEE: FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH

Black History Month, or African American History Month, exists to celebrate and inform about the
essential contributions of Black and African American people to the history of this country.

The 2020 Black History Month theme is “African Americans and The Vote.” This year marks the
centennial of the 19th Amendment, giving women the right to vote, and the culmination of the
women's suffrage movement. It also marks the sesquicentennial of the 15th Amendment and the
right of black men to vote after the Civil War. The theme speaks to the ongoing struggle on the
part of both black men and women to gain the right to vote. Check out the case display this
month, and stay tuned for more information in the coming weeks.

El Mes de la Historia Negra, o Mes de la Historia Afroamericana, existe para celebrar e informar
sobre las contribuciones esenciales de los negros y afroamericanos a la historia de este pais.

El terma del Mes de la Historia Negra 2020 es *Los afroamericanos y el voto." Este afio marca el
centenario de la Decimonovena Enmienda, que otorga a las mujeres el derecho al voto y la culminacicn
del movimiento de sufragio femenino. También marca el sesquicentenario de la Decimoquinta Enmienda
y el derecho de los hombres negros a votar después de la Guerra Civil. El tema habila de la lucha
continua de hombres y mujeres negros para obtener el derecho al voto. Echa un vistazo a la exhibicicn
de casos este mes y mantente atento para obtener mas informacicn en las proximas semanas.

HOW CAN WE BETTER SUPPORT PARENT PARTICIPATION?

The PTC wants your input about how to better support parent participation at our school. After all,
parent involvement is what allows LdV to offer opportunities to its students that no other school can
provide. If you are interested in joining the PTC's parent participation committee or just interested in
providing your ideas, please contact PTC president Val Feldman at vieldman39@gmail.com.

NOW IT’'S EASIER TO PARTICIPATE IN SCHOOL CENTS

Arden Fair's School Cents program has made it easier to submit receipts to get LdV points for
shopping at Arden Fair. Participating schools will now have the option to submit Arden Fair receipts
via email! To do so, simply follow these steps: 1) Take a photo of your Arden Fair receipts. 2) Send
photos as attachments to Info@MarketingGuru.com. 3) Include “School Cents” and “Leonardo da
Vinci School” in the subject line of the email. That's all you have to do! Thank you for participating in
School Cents to support our school!

POLICIES &§ REMINDERS

BADGES

Every parent on campus must sign in to the main
office. If you are working anywhere on campus,
please get a "Volunteer" badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. If you are visiting a classroom, please
sign in the book under Mona Lisa and wear a “Visitor"
badge. Please sign out in the appropriate book before
leaving. These precautions are for the safety of

everyone on campus.

MEDICATIONS

Parents need to renew their children's medication
forms every year. If your child had medication
administered by school staff last year, you need to
submit a new form this year. You will also need to
bring in new medication for this year. Health
Services disposes of all unused medication at the
end of each year.

FINGERPRINTING

Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on a field
trip, whether you are driving children or not. The
District requires any adult who is not fingerprinted to
be in sight of a certificated person at all times, but it
is vital that teachers be free to watch their students,
not the grown-ups who are there to help. So

fingerprint please!

NOTICE OF PESTICIDE /HERBICIDE USE
LdV is scheduled for service by SCUSD's Small Grass
Crew weekly. The crew may or may not spray every
Wednesday. If they do spray, they will post notice in
the lower window of the front door. A copy of SCUSD's
Pest Management Program listing all chemicals
applied to all sites is available in the front office.

PLEASE LEAVE PETS AT HOME
LdV is a pet-free campus. For the safety and cleanliness
of our community, please leave any size pets at home

{unless okayed by teacher for sharing). Thank you.



STUDENT ACTIVITIES

ONSTAGE & OFFSTAGE TO BEGIN IN APRIL

OnStage Theatre Arts will be bringing its OnStage and OffStage programs back in
April, following Spring Break. We look forward to seeing past OnStage and
OfiStage participants, AND we are hoping new budding actors, actresses, and
backstage creators will want to be part of these exciting programs. To register for
the Spring session, please visit onstagesac.com. For more information on what
OnStage and OffStage are all about, please visit our website, onstagesac.com.

PERFORMING ARTS SUMMER CAMP AT CLARA

Is your student interested in performing arts? Considering signing up for the
Performing Arts Summer Camp offered at the E. Claire Raley Studios for the
Performing Arts (CLARA). Camps will include theater, dance, music and art, with
sessions from June 15-26 and July 20-31, Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.—4 p.m. Please
visit claramidtown.org/camp for more information.

BOYS AND GIRLS SOCCER TRYOUTS

Tuesday, February 11: 3:30-5 p.m.
Thursday, February 13: 3:30-5 p.m.

Who: All 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th graders

Skill level: All skill levels & all sports athletes are welcome

Where; LdV Soccer Field

Conflicts: We'll work with athletes participating in the Shakespeare
play, and 8th graders can skip the Thursday tryout to attend the 8th
grade Science Fair Night

Questions: Please email Anthony Carrillo (boys) at
barcafan2011@outlook.com or Todd Dunbar (girls) at
DunbarSoccer73@gmail.com

DREAM ENRICHMENT CLASSES: WINTER

LdV Early Engineers Classes: Mondays, 3:25-4:35 p.m.
Session C: 2/3, 2/24, 3/2, 3/9, 3/16, 3/23, 3/30
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/leonardo-da-vinci-elementary

LdV HoneyCode (Videogame Coding) Classes: Fridays, 3:25-4:35 p.m.
Session C: 3/13, 3/20, 3/27, 4/3, 4/17, 4/24, 5/1, 5/8, 5/15, 5/22, 5/29
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/leonardo-da-vinci-elementary

LdV Discover Dance Classes: Thursdays, 2:20-3:20 p.m.

Session C: 3/12, 3/19, 3/26, 4/2, 4/16, 4/23, 4/30, 5/7, 5/14, 5/21, 5/28
https://www.dreamclasses.org/schools/leonardo-da-vinci-elementary

PLANNING AN EXTENDED ABSENCE?
DO YOU KNOW ABOUT INDEPENDENT STUDY?

If you are planning an absence of more than three days, your child may have
an independent study package. You must request a packet from the Main
Office at least two weeks in advance of the absence. Please contact Oneida
Torres in the main office with any questions at TorresO@scusd.edu

THIS WEEK'’S DOLPHIN ART BY:
AVA GOTHA - 7TH GRADE

LEARN ABOUT THE
COLORCYCLE PROGRAM:

DON'T THROW OUT OLD MARKERS!

Did you know that there is a way to recycle
used markers, rather than throwing them in
the trash? We're encouraging all LdV
students to drop off used markers (all
brands — they don't have to be Crayola) in
the ColorCycle box in the front office. The
markers will be sent to a facility where they
will be converted into clean fuel, which can
be used to power vehicles, heat homes,

cook meals and more!

Please contact Heather Anderson at

scissorsbeatpaper@gmail.com with questions.
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OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Sacramento 5735 47th Avenue e Sacramento, CA 95824
City Unified (916) 643-9075 # FAX (916) 433-5399
School District Jorge A. Aguilar, Superintendent
Elementary and Middle School
BOARD OF EDUCATION K-8
January 22, 2020
Jessie Ryan Dear Parents/Guardians:
President
Trustee Area 7 Open Enrollment is an opportunity for Sacramento City Unified School District students to apply
for an elementary or middle school that is different from their neighborhood school. If your child
Christina Pritchett is planning on attending your neighborhood school next fall, you do not need to participate in

Vice President
Trustee Area 3 Open Enrollment.

Open Enrollment placements are based on space availability for the 2020-2021 school year.
Michael Minnick Parents or guardians must complete an application in order for their children to attend the “school

2" Vice President of choice” requested.
Trustee Area 4

1. Application Process and Open Enrollment Dates: Parents/guardians of elementary and
middle school students interested in open enroliment can apply on-line or in person.

Lisa Murawski

Trustee Area 1 . 5 0 E
e e Parents will be able to access the 24 hour on-line application at www.scusd.cdu

Open Enrollment link beginning at 8:00 a.m. Tuesday, February 4 until 5:00
p.m. Tuesday, February 18, 2020.

Leticia Garcia
Trustee Area 2

e Ifyou wish to apply in-person, you may do so at the Enroliment and

Mai Vang Attendance Center located at 5601 47" Avenue. The in-person application
Trustee Area 5 period will be held on the following dates/times:
Darrel Woo Wednesday, February 12, 2020 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.
Trustee Area 6 Thursday, February 13, 2020 12:00 p.m. —5:00 p.m.
Friday, February 14, 2020 9:00 a.m. — 11:00 a.m.
Olivia Ang-Olson .
Student Board Member 2. Lottery Process: Open Enrollment is NOT a first-come, first-serve process. Open

Enrollment uses a computerized lottery system to place students at their school of choice.
A lottery must be implemented if applications exceed the grade capacity at the requested
school. If your child is not selected during this step, he/she will be placed on a waiting
list. If space becomes available, you will be contacted by the school site staff.

3. Lottery Placement Notification: Letters of lottery placement notification will be
mailed home by April 1, 2020. Upon notification, parents are required to complete the
student registration process at the Enrollment and Attendance Center during the period of
Monday, April 13 through Friday, April 24, 2020. Please note that the Enrollment
and Attendance Center will be closed for Spring Break the week of April 6™.

4. Elementary and Middle School Specialized Programs: Students seeking to apply for a
specialized program must contact the elementary or middle school and/or visit the school
website regarding specific enrollment criteria requirements.

For more information about the Open Enrollment process, please feel free to access our website
at www.scusd.edu or contact Lisa Lewis at (916) 643-9075 or by email at lcwisliscusd.edu.

Sincerely,
L}

Jorge A. Aguilar
Superintendent

English/Ol: Superintendent Letter K-8 2020-21/
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Leonardo da Vinci School eK-8, 4701 Joaquin Way, Sacramento, CA 95822. Phone 395-4635 Fax 277-6806

FEBRUARY 2020 Parent Participation Tally Sheet

S| M| T|W|T|F All hours on and off campus must be recorded on this tally.

FEBRUARY HOURS

2(3(4|565|6]|7

9 1011111213114 All parent hours are appreciated by May 15, 2020

-_—
T e Bl R

16|17 |18 (19|20 |21 |22

2324 (25|126|27 (28|29 PLEASE PRINT
Student name(s) Room # Parent name
Daytime phone
Prior total

Total to date

DATE ACTIVITY TIME IN*| TIME OUT*| TOTAL

HOURS FOR FEBRUARY

For off-campus work only: AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE
If you are claiming off-campus hours, you need an authorized signature. Whoever assigned you the off-campus work

(teacher, committee chair, etc.) needs to sign here OR on a Verification Form which must be attached to the

corresponding Tally Sheet.
Keep a copy of your Tally Sheets at home for your own reference.

* If hours are worked in small increments, times in and out are not necessary.




Leonardo da Vinci School eK-8, 4701 Joaquin Way, Sacramento, CA 95822. Phone 395-4635 Fax 277-6806

FEBRUARY 2020 Parent Participation Tally Sheet
S|IM| T |W|T|F All hours on and off campus must be recorded on this tally.
FEBRUARY HOURS

2|13|4|5|6]|7

-—
o @ =@

9 1011111213 14 All parent hours are appreciated by May 15, 2020

16|17 |18 19|20 |21 |22

23124 (25|26 |27 (28|29 PLEASE PRINT
Student name(s) Room # Parent name
Daytime phone
Prior total

Total to date

DATE ACTIVITY TIME IN*| TIME OUT*| TOTAL

HOURS FOR FEBRUARY

For off-campus work only: AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE
If you are claiming off-campus hours, you need an authorized signature. Whoever assigned you the off-campus work
(teacher, committee chair, etc.) needs to sign here OR on a Verification Form which must be attached to the

corresponding Tally Sheet.
Keep a copy of your Tally Sheets at home for your own reference.

* If hours are worked in small increments, times in and out are not necessary.




BOOXS By AUTHOR LINDA JOVY SINGLETON

ORDER FORM: (price) (coples) (Total)
PRICES BELOW ARE DISCOUNTED FOR BOOKSIGNING

Activities & free stories at www.LindaloysSingleton.com
HARDBACK PICTURE BOOKS: $15 ..

ACATISBETTER  LUCYLOVES GOOSEY CRANEAND CRANE  SNOW DOG,SAND DOG
nCATis BETTER AR

O QOWDog SN g

CURIOUS CAT SPY CLUB ...
PAPERBACK BOOKS: 87.....(3 for $20)

e . ¥ 4T

No one at school knows that Kelsey, Becca, and Leo are secretly friends. They have nothing in
common—until they rescue three kittens and form a club to help animals through volunteering,
spying and solving mysteries.

DOWNLOAD FREE ACTIVITIES AND CRAFTS FROM: WWW.LINDAJOYSINGLETON.COM
CCSC Spy Activity Kit, Save the Cat board game, coloring pages, homonym fun, & habitat crafts,
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FEBRUARY 2020

143

3

[talian Turkey
Sausage Square
v
Popcorn Chicken with
Cheez-it Crackers
or
Sunbutter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

10

Holiday

>

“ ’

_. Sweet & Sour Chicken,

Pancake with
Pork Sausoge
o
Sweet & Sour o:_or.u:
Hawaiian Brown Rice

oR
Sunbutter Sandwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

11

Turkey Sausage
Breakfast Pizza
7r
Teriyaki Chicken,
Hawaiian Brown Rice

oe
Sunbutter Sandwich,

String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers  ;:

L3
&
2

: l

R
18 P
Pancake with _m_,

Pork Sausage ﬂ

v o
I

e

Hawaiian Brown Rice

or
Sunbutter Sandwich,
String Cheese,

Cheez-it Crackers P

e 3?.4.“.)@, o ?hﬂﬂ »

WEDNESDAY

5

Chicken Crispito
with Salsa
s
Carved Turkey,
Mashed Potatoes, Chicken
Gravy, Dinner Roll
or
Sunbutter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

12

Chicken Crispito
with Salsa
o
Crunchy Beef Taco,
Torfilla Chips &
Refried Beans
or
Sunbutter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

L SN

o Gl
19
Chicken Crispito
with Salsa

o

Carved Turkey,

g, -t

Grawy, Dinner Roll

oe
Sunbufter Sandwich,
Upstafe Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

S

< :
o _LaEar.

THURSDAY

6

Yogurt with
Strawberry Granola
1 B
Mozzarella Cheese
Bites, Marinara Sauce

oR
Sunbutter Sandwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

Pork Eggstravaganza
with Turkey Bacon
v
Pork & Beef vonvm«os_
or Cheese Pizza
or
Sunbutter Sandwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

J~u.r r

[

-
a5
u!

Pn
b
1.|
]

i

L1

oG RS
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No

Yogurt with
Strawberry Granola
I~

mu Mozzarella Cheese

Mashed Potatoes, Chicken E Bites, Marinara Sauce

A or
»~  Sunbutfer Sandwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

’

\
o/
Y

|
A

i
I

FRIDAY

7

Porhk Eggstravaganza
with Chicken Sausage
v
|007 Beef Hot Dog on
a Bun & Tater Tots

or
Sunbutter Sandwich,

Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

T
i

I
i

14
PED « PINE SALAD BAR

m% & Cheese Croissant Eﬁ E
tr
Penne with or without

Beef Meatballs, L
Dinner Roll .

oR ..wu
Sunbutter Sandwich, RED & PINK 3

Upstate Yogurt, = SALAD BAR!

Goldfish Crackers  LOCAL red and pink produce
including red Medi apples,

Wawona Strawberry blend,
red grapes, cherry
.o:.ROmw. etc.

Bonipak

.. B ...mru\ e .....‘. =
R ‘a

I[talian Turkey
Sausage Square
o
|00/ Beef Hot Dog on
a Bun & Tater Tots

or
Sunbufter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers  fs

w

For over 85 years, Bonipak continues

to be a leader in the produce industry
through sustainable growing practices
and dedication to quality. Bonipak grows,
harvests, cools, processes and ships
millions of cartons of fresh vegetables to
retailers, wholesalers and food service
customers all over the world. What sets
them apart is their seed to sales approach.
They control the entire process, ensuring
consistent high n.smbaﬂ waoacom year round.

A




" Listed Entrée or General Mills
~ Whole-Grain Cereal with side
- (when available), Graham

- OPTIONS

Crackers, a variety of | Tuson

Fresh & Canned
/n.ll.rf. % w.‘.....lth..\\ ——

o=

oost? - | Sunbutter Sandwich,
. : Upstate Yogurf,
Goldfish Crackers

ALL MEALS
INCLUDE

Unlimited Produce Bar
full of fresh, locally-sourced
fruits and vegetables;

Low-fat or non-fat milk
or Lactaid

Are you awesome?

We're Hiring!

Chicken Sausage
Breakfast Sliders

Mini Flame-Roasted

MONDAY TUESDAY

25

Turkey Sausage

Breakfast Pizza
e fr

Chicken Tenders, | Teriyaki Chicken &

| | Hawaiian Brown Rice
Potafoes ki o

(3] Sunbutter Scndwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

School Ditrict

.ﬁ. Nutrition Services
» 4 916-395-5600

+._ Thisinstitution is an equal
- opportunity emplayer and
provider. Menus subject
tachange

We have 3-hour and 6-hour
positions available; full
benefits offered with 6-hour
positions. Interested in
applying? Call 916-395-5600
ext. 460024.

WEDNESDAY

26

Chicken Crispito
with Salsa
o
Crunchy Beef Taco,
Tortilla Chips &
Refried Beans
(0]
Sunbutter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers

THURSDAY

27

Pork eggstravaganza
with Turkey Bacon
o
Pork & Beef Pepperoni
or Cheese Pizza
o
Sunbufter Sandwich,
String Cheese,
Cheez-it Crackers

FRIDAY

28

Egg & Cheese Croissant
o
Penne with or without
Beef' Meatballs,
Dinner Roll
(024
Sunbutter Sandwich,
Upstate Yogurt,
Goldfish Crackers







Used Book
Drive

=
February 18th - 26th

Please donate any book that you do not
read any more by February 26th. These
donated books will be sold on March 11th,

12th and 13th to raise money for the school
library. The class who donates the most
books will win an extra recess and be the
first to shop for books during the sale.
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BOON SUPPLY FUNDRAISER

PLEASE SUPPORT THIS ANNUAL FUNDRAISER — FORMERLY KNOWN AS “MIXED BAG”

Hello LdV familiesl We are starting our Boon Supply (formerly called Mixed Bag) fundraiser, where we can raise money for our
school by selling reusable bags, kitchen gadgets, food items and more! Please visit htips://www.boonsupply.com/75740 to
take a look at what's offered this year. You can place your order online, o, if you'd like a catalog [pictured above), we have those

in the front office.
You can drop off paper order forms in the front office (there is a collection box there), or you can order everything online. If you're

going to pay via check, please make it payable to the “LdV PTC". The final date for ordering will be February 21, New

this year, there will be prizes to reward students for participating in this fundraiser — information about the prizes is attached here.

Please place online orders here: https://www.boonsupply.com/75740

If you have any questions about the Boon Supply fundraiser, please contact

Tom Proulx at thomas@leapingblennies.com. Thanks for supporting our school!



